Pamela Cowles
Bridgton

To the Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee Regarding LD 664 An Act To
Strengthen the Integrity of the Maine Clean Election Program.

My name is Pamela Cowles from Bridgton. | am not a lobbyist or a member of any special
interests group. | am an American citizen and a resident here in the Great State of Maine.
Although | am strongly opposed to my tax dollars being used to fund any candidate for any
office, | do understand that it is law here in Maine.

The thing that really infuriates me is that a law is needed to mandate that candidates who
abuse my tax dollars, are investigated. But | guess | should not be all that shocked. We live in
a world where common sense is not the norm and surely not all that common.

Is it really necessary for me to tell you how to vote on this?

Well to make sure there is no confusion, | strongly encourage you to vote “OUGHT TO PASS”



